## Holiday Wreath Sale to Benefit CRHS Project Graduation

12" wreaths for \$13.00 Add a red bow for \$2.00

## Pick-up Saturday December 5<sup>th</sup> at Allyn Brook Pavilion in Durham 9:00 am to noon

Orders will be accepted by mail with the order form below.

Thank you to Uncle Bob's Garden Center for providing the wreaths and
supporting Project Graduation, which provides a safe graduation night celebration for CRHS seniors.
Places indicate if you cannot nick up Saturday Doc 5th botwoon 0:00 and noon and w

will make arrangements.

Please send order form and check payable to Project Graduation to:

P.O. Box 81, Durham, CT 06422.

Deadline for mail-in orders: Saturday November  $28^{th}$ .

Contact Pat Fontaine at leopatmattkyle@yahoo.com with any questions.

Name and phone number\_\_\_\_\_

Number of wreaths\_\_\_\_\_ Number of bows\_\_\_\_\_